
SD69 School Bus Transportation Update for 2020-2021 

 

Due to the current COVID-19 health pandemic, BC school districts are being 

guided by the Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Health in regard to 

restrictions around the busing of students.  Click below or on the title for more 

information regarding school bus transportation for the 2020-2021 school year.   

 

Please click on the link below for more information: 

 

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/About/Transportation/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

 
 

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/About/Transportation/Pages/default.aspx#/=

